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with Special Events on a proposed budget for the reception.  The Senate discussed how 
the budget should be presented to the University, as either part of the overall 
Administrative Senate budget or as a separate request outside of the budget cycle.  The 
Senate also determined that the event should be facilitated and coordinated by the 
University, with input being provided by Administrative Senate.  After discussion it was 
decided that the idea should be presented to Mark Rozewski for further guidance.   

5. Administrative Affairs ʹ Stephen Woodall, Chair  
Stephen provided an update on potential signage above University doorways, and at 
this time the idea is not feasible.  He also stated though that directional signage may be 
updated in the near future, according to Mark Rozewski.   
 
Carol Schmitt provided an update on the progress and development of an all inclusive 
website for University policies.  The site being developed will contain a list of the 
policies and those will be linked to the University page which contains the actual policy. 

6. Constitution and Bylaws ʹ Robert Howell, Chair 
Robert presented revised Article IV, Sections 6 & 7, for consideration and discussion. 
These Articles have been reviewed for consistency in wordinŐ�ǁŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞ�h^/��ĚŝƚŽƌ͛Ɛ�
Manual.  He asked that each committee review and provide feedback on their 


